
Are you concerned about the impact foxes
have on native fauna and farm stock?

Here’s how you can help

We are seeking volunteers to undertake citizen science for a
biodiversity and fox monitoring project and a fox control

project in the coastal northern Western Port region

Activities will include:

 One-on-one training for landholders and other volunteers in the
deployment of and use of motion-sensing cameras supplied by the
Biosphere.

 Monthly checks (change card and batteries) of 1 to 4 cameras
(depending on size of property).

 Download photos and fauna identification. Workshop training will be
provided in fauna identification, use of ExifPro (a free download) to tag
photos and recording on the Atlas of Living Australia.

 Assist qualified fox control contractor with monitoring (2nd year only).

The extent of involvement will be tailored to suit individuals. Participants will
be provided with support throughout the project.

If you are interested in participating or wish to know more about this
important project, please email admin@biosphere.org.au

or phone 03 59792167.

Growing connections
for sustainability

This project is funded by the Victorian Government Biodiversity On-ground Action - Community & Volunteer Action Grants 2017 program


